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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:   

 

January 12, 2025 
 

Cannon County Schools and Central Office CLOSED on Monday, 

January 13, 2025 
 

WOODBURY, TN – Cannon County Schools and the Central Office will be 

CLOSED on Monday, January 13, 2025, due to hazardous driving conditions on 

several roads. 

  

Director of Cannon County Schools, Ms. Bonnie Patterson, stated, "Cannon 

County Schools will be CLOSED on Monday, January 13, 2025, due to hazardous 

conditions on many of our county roads. Unfortunately, cold temperatures 

overnight will not allow for the conditions to improve before the start of the school 

day. This will be our 4th inclement weather day.” 

 

For media inquiries, please contact Ms. Bonnie Patterson, Director of Cannon 

County Schools, at 629-201-4815 or at bonnie.patterson@ccstn.net for local 

Cannon County Schools information. 
 


